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May 17, 2022 

 

 

Notice: 
 
 
The Rush County Area Plan Commission will hold a public hearing to consider changes to the 
current county zoning ordinance under docket number APC-2018-11.  The proposed changes 
would affect sections 7.6 through 7.13, section 10, and Appendices A and B of the Rush County 
Zoning Ordinance.   
 
The public hearing will be held in the Assembly Room of the Rush County Courthouse 
Wednesday, June 8, 2022 at 6:00 PM and is open to the public.  Proposed files may be 
examined in the Area Planning Office at 101 East second Street, Room 211.  Oral comments 
concerning the proposal will be heard, and written objections to the proposal filed with the 
Executive Director prior to the hearing will be considered.  The hearing may be continued from 
time to time as necessary. 
 
If you have any questions, please call during business hours Monday through Friday, 
8 AM to 4 PM at telephone (765) 932-3090 or e-mail at planningdirector@rushcounty.in.gov 
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